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May 28, 2024 

 
 
Dear attendees of the 307th Bombardment Reunion: 
 
On behalf of Visit Jacksonville and the City of Jacksonville, I would like to personally welcome you all to our 
beautiful city!   
 
Each year, more than 20 million out-of-town visitors come to our city to enjoy our hotels, meeting venues, 
attractions, beaches and waterways, parks and delicious food. We are excited that your attendees are among 
them.  
 
From the St. Johns Town Center area to the restaurants at the Beaches to the parks and green spaces 
Downtown, Jacksonville is full of things to do and places to see. We have the largest urban park system in the 
nation, which includes city, state and national parks; world-class museums showcasing Jacksonville’s history 
and cultural significance; public art on display in (almost) every corner throughout the city; 22 miles of wide, 
pristine beaches; and some of Florida’s culinary gems, like the Mayport shrimp.   
 
We consider it our privilege to host your reunion and hope Jacksonville makes a wonderful impression on 
your family. Enjoy your #onlyinjax experiences and thank you again for having your reunion here. We look 
forward to welcoming you back in the coming years.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Michael Corrigan 

President & CEO, Visit Jacksonville 


